

Office of the Provost

Lynne Coy-Ogan, Ed.D.Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs Provost

207.992.4918 | fax 207.973.1021 coyoganl@husson.edu

February 13, 2020

Dear Colleagues,

As the world is facing the global public health event caused by the novel coronavirus, we want you to know our thoughts are with all of you at Nanyang Medical College. We understand China is facing great challenges as a result of this issue. The United States government and others around the world are also working with China to win this battle.

It is our hope that every one of our international students will remain in good health and all of your faculty and staff will be safe. Each of us at Husson University is hoping for a swift resolution to this global challenge and trust that brighter days will come soon.

Please know you will continue to be in our thoughts and prayers.

Best Regards,

Lynne Coy-Ogan

Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs

Provost

Husson University